
June 21, 2024

Quick Note from 3A

This newsletter can also be found at…
3a.calvinchristian.mb.ca


To the tremendous parents of the 3A class: 


It has been a privilege and honour to have been your child’s teacher!

Thank you for all your support throughout the year as we worked 
together to help your child to grow closer to God and hopefully 
opened their eyes to be in awe of God’s incredible creation. I had so 
much fun getting to know your child as well as having the opportunity 
to get to know all of you better.  


I pray you all will have a safe and enjoyable summer. I look forward to 
seeing you all again in the fall.


Donwood Manor Personal Care Home Visit: Today the students 
had the opportunity to play games with some of the residents at 
Donwood Manor. This was a service experience that we have been 
trying to set up for quite some time, so it was exciting that we finally 
had the chance to go for a visit.


Seesaw: As you know, this was a busy week full of special events. A 
field trip to BHP on Tuesday, Field Day on Wednesday and visiting 
Donwood Manor today…be sure to log into Seesaw to check out the 
photos/videos that have been posted if you wish to have a glimpse of 
the excitement!


Pizza Lunch: You may have heard that as a conclusion to our  
Charlotte’s Web novel study we plan to celebrate by watching the 
Charlotte’s Web movie on Tuesday, June 25. 

Mr. Allan and I also plan to use the leftover Grade 3 field trip funds to 
treat the students to a pizza lunch on that day so that we can have a 
“County Fair” lunch experience. Each student will be given 2 slices of 
pizza, popcorn and a beverage.




The FINAL Week in 3A


Monday, June 24, Day 6 
*students will have art


Tuesday, June 25, Day 1 
*there will be a Yearend Chapel (8:30 am) and French

*students will have a pizza lunch and watch Charlotte’s Web in the 
afternoon


Wednesday, June 26, Day 5 
*there will be a Grade 6 Farewell Ceremony today beginning at 10:30 am

*Yearend class party this afternoon… feel free to send along a snack to 
share


Thursday, June 27 
*No school for students

*Admin. Day for teachers


Friday, June 28 
*No school for students

*REPORT CARDS can be picked up in the gym between 2:00pm-4:00 pm  
See The Link for more details

*final day to register for the Calvin Christian School Golf Tournament if you 
want to take advantage of the early bird pricing. Anyone registering by 
today the cost is $175. After June 30th, it will be $225 to register. 

The golf tournament is on Wednesday, August 28 at Elmhurst Golf and 
Country Club. It’s always a fun tournament and extremely well organized. 
You definitely do not have to be an expert in order to have a fabulous time! 

To register yourself or a team, please email Megan 
Verleih at verleihm@calvinchristian.mb.ca.


In His service,

S. Boschmann     
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